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Please docket this for public comment regarding the Proposed Clean Car and Truck Standards:
Proposed Section 35 III. Admin. Code 242, and R2024-017.

Thank you for receiving my public comment. I am a Rockdale resident. I support the Illinois
Pollution Control Board adopting the proposed clean car and truck standard. 

I have been a resident in Rockdale since the 1990s and have lived my childhood and adulthood
in this town surrounded by warehouses and highways with trucks polluting the air. 

My parents have become a part of the vulnerable population and now have to suffer with the
overuse of trucks and their emissions and the growth of the surrounding warehouses. We
experience horrible toxic smells it’s hard to breathe and live a quality life!

Now! We have warehouses right behind our community park where the public schools host
their baseball games. The problem is becoming a generational problem! It needs to be
stopped!

Thank you 

Raquel Esparza

Electronic Filing: Received, Clerk's Office 11/26/2024 P.C. #25

mailto:raquel.esparza11@gmail.com
mailto:PCB.Clerks@illinois.gov



